
Monday January 4 

Woodley Park News 

The owner of 2649 Connecticut Ave (the Café Paradiso building) wants to update and 
expand the building. In particular, he is proposing a rear addition to take the lower level 
and first floor almost to the rear property line. The upper floors would be four condo 
units and the ground floor would remain retail. A set of the plans is on the website. 
Because the building is in the WP Historic District, he will need HPRB approval. The 
owner will describe his plans at the WPCA Board meeting this Wednesday (see below). 

Wardman Tower. JBG, the owner of the property, and its landscape architect will 
discuss landscaping plans and project status generally. Wednesday January 13, 7:30 
pm at the Marriott Wardman Park Hotel. 

Calendar 

Wednesday January 6, 7:30 pm. WPCA Executive Committee meeting at Stanford. 
The agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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